
Dear Friends: 

 

I have been a member of the Missouri Bar for over 40 years, and have been a member of the 

ABA, although I am not currently a member.  I nonetheless write to urge you to reject the 

proposed amendments.   

 

I have read the letters submitted by "52 ABA Members" and by the Christian Legal Society.  I 

agree with all the arguments set forth in both letters.   They provide a reasonable basis to retain 

the current rule.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

--  

Michael K. Whitehead | Attorney | Whitehead Law Firm LLC 
200 NE Missouri Rd, Ste. 200| Lee's Summit, MO 64086-4722 
T: 816-398-8967 | M: 816-210-4449 | F: 816-875-3291 
Mike@TheWhiteheadFirm.com | http://www.TheWhiteheadFirm.com 
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